
Your Weekly Newsletter  
Issue 193 Week Ending Friday 18th  October 

 Fly high. Soa               r  

 

Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

18th October 15:30 ~ Break up for a two week holiday.

5th November ~ Robins’ Class assembly.  

Saturday 9th November ~ Carleton Green Goes Green open morning – 10:00-13:00.  Families and members of our local community are invited to help us 

work on aspects of our outdoor spaces.  Refreshments are provided. 

Monday 11th November – Individual School Photographs 

Monday 11th and Wednesday 13th November Parents’ Evenings 16:00-19:00. 

12th November ~ Kestrels’ Class assembly. 

19th November ~ Falcons’ Class assembly. 

20th and 21st November ~ Art Days – please send your child in with an old t-shirt to protect their clothing. 

Thursday 21st November ~ PTFA Film Night  

26th November ~ Owls’ Class assembly. 

27th November ~ Bag2School (please bring your bag of clothing to The Wing) 

Friday 29th November ~ PTFA Pamper Night for adults only. 

Thursday 5th December ~ Christmas Market 15:30-17:00 
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Week Beginning the 9th December ~ EYFS and KS1 Christmas Productions. 

Sunday 15th December ~ Live Nativity with the Poulton Community from 14:00 within St Chad’s School grounds.  Please come and join in with this 

community festive activity ~Shepherds, Angels and Kings are most welcome.  (dressing up is essential) 

Monday 16th December ~ Open afternoon for classes to share their Fantastic Finish to their learning. 14:30 – 15:30 

Wednesday 18th December ~ Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel. All families are welcome. 18:00- 19:30 

There will be more dates added over the next few weeks so please keep a look out.  Changes or additions will be in red. 

Our busy seven weeks mark the end of our first half term and I am thrilled with how our Ducklings have settled into life at Carleton Green.   

Our Halloween Family Night is quite possibly the most popular event the PTFA organise.  Due to Health and Safety we have to limit the amount 

of tickets sold due to the capacity of our hall.  We are extremely sorry that some of our families have been disappointed to not have been able 

to get a ticket.  We have a film night coming soon for the children and our Christmas Market which are both lovely events.  Tickets for the film 

night will soon be available. 

Thank you to all those that helped organise this evening. 

Headlice and verruca are the modern-day plague! Please check your child and treat straight away to prevent the spreading to others.  Both 

are very unpleasant afflictions and can easily be prevented.  A text will have been sent out as well. 

Our Year 5/6 pupils enjoyed a tremendous day on Wednesday where the Viking period was brought back to life before their eyes.  Their 

learning literally has been inspired with so much information gleaned.  Trips and visitors are an excellent way of enhancing our teaching 

forming memories that will last forever.  
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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

We have ended the half term on an absolute high with M&M Theatrical Productions bringing the Jungle Book to life for the children.  It was a 

wonderful opportunity for the whole school to experience a live show along with enjoy a fabulous story.  We are very grateful to Mr Cooper 

and Miss Watmough who managed to organise this for us. 

Behaviour at Carleton Green is something I am very proud of as the majority of children conduct themselves exactly as is expected.  Our 

Carleton Code promotes our aim to produce well rounded, lovely individuals. There are however, times whereby some pupils are unable to 

comply and usually such behaviour in our setting is due to an out of school matter and anxiety.  We have lots in place to support such pupils 

and their families where we will utilise the expertise of my team, Romeo as well as outside agencies such as the Family Well-Being Services in 

Lancashire.  Positive reinforcement and great home-school links will often help and eliminate the difficulties encountered at school.  It is sadly 

inevitable that children will be exposed to some unacceptable behaviour at some point in their school lives but what we at Carleton Green 

ensure is, that they know it is not alright and can see we intervene.  Our behaviour policy is on our website with a full explanation of 

acceptable and unacceptable behaviours.  All children are entitled to their learning but it can never be at the detriment to others and so we 

will always remove children from classes if they are disturbing the learning for others.   

On Saturday 26th October at 7pm, there is to be a fabulous live show called "A Million Dreams" which is a tribute to The Greatest 

Showman plus a family disco set afterwards held at Vicarage Park Community Centre in Poulton.  

Ticket prices are reasonably priced at £10 adults / £5 children / free under 5's.  There are also family tickets at £25 for 2 adults/2 children 

and £30 for 2 adults/3 children.  They are on sale in Poulton at Connect IT and New Penny cafe or online at www.eventbrite.co.uk.  

 

Clubs will be starting again after the holiday break for five weeks starting on the 11th November.  Details of these clubs and a google form will 

be emailed on the 4th November.  In the meantime, enjoy a wonderful fortnight holiday. 

http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/
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